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In today’s world, more than in previous generations, the level of preparation required in higher education has increased dramatically, especially for engineers. In this highly technological era the development of an International Engineering Program (IEP) at the University of Florida’s College of Engineering (UF-COE) will have a tremendous impact on our students and the UF-COE.

For many years UF-COE, recognizing the importance of diversity, has projected itself to the world, particularly to Latin America and the Caribbean (LAC). Currently, more aggressive efforts on establishing an IEP

curriculum at UF-COE are undergoing through cooperation and partnerships with institutions in LAC in all areas of engineering at the graduate and undergraduate levels: engineering education, research and technology development with universities and industries in the region, study abroad courses, long distance e-education graduate programs (Masters and Ph.D.), laboratories, workshops, development-commercialization and transfer of technology, etc. Of particular interest are industry professionals, faculty and students from LAC who would like to pursue a graduate degree at UF-COE. They will network with leaders of top companies and like-minded students from around the world. We strongly believe that those that put themselves through the hard work required by an IEP are the engineers that will lead the companies and industries of the future.

In this work, preliminary results on some components of the new UF-COE IEP program and its future projections are shown. UF-COE wants to play a role by opening doors of opportunities into the world of international engineering, research and education.
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